Ref: J:\CareerTalk
September 2016
Dear Parent,

CAREERS TALKS

We have an evening of Careers Talks scheduled in the school calendar for this term on Thursday 6 October between 4.30pm
and 5.30pm. These talks are aimed at all students from Year 7 -13 and their parents and will take place in the Old School.

Richard Peberdy is an Old Boy of the school and works in Mergers and Acquisitions at KPMG in Nottingham. KPMG is a
professional service company, being one of the big four auditors along with Deloitte, EY and PwC employing 174,000 people
worldwide and has three lines of services: audit, tax and advisory. Richard studied Economics at Nottingham University and
joined KPMG after graduating. He worked for four years gaining his professional qualifications and then worked in major cities
around the world on individual projects. Richard will discuss career opportunities at a professional service company including
the KPMG School Leaver and Graduate programme.

Sirah Parkes is a Chartered Surveyor working within the banking industry carrying out residential valuations for bank lending,
probate and investment purposes. Sirah also carries out Homebuyer and Building Surveys, and has a passion and specialism in
Period property. Sirah manages qualified surveyors for part of her working week and supervises the work of trainee surveyors.
Sirah is also one of the lead surveyors in the development of innovative surveying technology that is widely acknowledged as
the industry leader.

Numbers will be limited and we ask students and parents to sign up in advance and no later than Tuesday 4 October. We
would encourage parents to attend with their son but appreciate that this may not be possible due to the early start time which
has been scheduled to accommodate speakers. Students are also welcome to attend by themselves. Drinks will be available in
the Old School from 4.15pm. The evening will officially start at 4.30pm. Students and parents who attend the evening will be
expected to attend both talks.

We would be grateful if you could return the reply slip to the school office by Tuesday 4 October if you or your son would like
to attend. Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Hutchins should you have any questions regarding the content of this email.

Yours sincerely,

J A Dixon S Hutchins
Deputy Head Master Careers and Work Related Learning
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Careers Talk For Students and Parents on Thursday 6 October 2016

4.30pm — 5.30pm in the Old School

Return to: School Office or email to: suzanne.hutchins@kings.lincs.sch.uk by Tuesday 4 October
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1 would like to attend both careers talk with my son on Thursday 6 October between 4.30pm and 5.30pm in the Old School

My son will attend the Careers Talk by himself
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